
 

 

 
 
 

4th June 2024 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

GCSE Design Technology (Textiles) Revision session 
 

 
We trust this finds you well and students are progressing with their GCSE 
examinations. As the Design Technology exam is one of the last in the timetable 
we would like to invite students to an afternoon revision session just ahead of 
this final exam. 
 
We are planning the session for Monday the 17th of June from 1.30 to 3.30pm. 
We ask that those who would like to attend come in wearing school uniform and 
sign in at reception upon arrival, before making their way to DT1. This session is 
being offered to both classes, with Miss Walker. 
 
Should you have any further questions please do not hesitate to make contact. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
Miss M Walker 
Head of Textiles 
 
 
 
 
 


